
April 5, 2014 Argyle village Board Meeting 

 

 

Those in attendance: Mayor Wesley Clark; Trustees Jonathan Mackenzie, Cher 

McCotter, Joanne McDowell, Joseph Lohret; Water Commissioner Garry Robinson; and 

Clerk Joyann Stimpson. 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:25 P.M. 

 

Mayor updated Board on several issues 

 -Dollar General no longer looking at McClenning property because of the 55mph  

             speed limit 

 -Lufkin family is looking to hook-up to Village water supply and as the water line  

            shows up on their property map it is possible 

  -as of April 4, 2014 they have not gotten in touch with Commissioner  

                        as they were advised 

 -next meeting will be held at Stiles’s House and will be there until the 

 November meeting 

 -if the Trustees’ have anything they wish to have entered into the budget they 

 are to get it to him before May meeting 

 

Commissioner Robinson informed Board that the water tank is back up to the proper 

level but the leak has yet to be found. 

 

The Board is in agreement that Phase 2 of the sewer project should be started. 

 -Trustee Mackenzie asked if a Ban Note could be done 

 -discussion on raising a sewer tax 

  -when to start and how much to charge 

  -must have public hearing 

             -Trustee Lohret stated a need for a separate checking account for sewer         

                        project 

 

On a motion made by Trustee McCotter, seconded by Trustee Mackenzie, and carried the 

minutes from the March 3, 2014 Board meeting were accepted as written. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee McCotter, seconded by Trustee McDowell, and carried, the 

Clerk was allowed to pay warrants for month of April. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee Lohret, seconded by Trustee Mackenzie, and carried, the 

meeting adjourned at 6:15 P.M. 

 

 

Argyle Village Clerk 

Joyann Stimpson 

 

 



   


